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FROM SUPERVISOR MARY NEJEDLY PIEPHO 
 

For your information… 
 

Mary Nejedly Piepho August 29,  2011 

District Offices  
Danville  
309 Diablo Road  
Danville, CA 94526  
Phone: 925.820.8683  
Fax: 925.820.6627  
 
Brentwood  
181 Sand Creek Road 
Suite L 
Brentwood, CA 94513  
Phone: 925.240.7260  
Fax: 925.240.7261  
 
Email 
Dist3@BOS.CCCounty.us 
 

 

 
VASCO WIND TURBINES 

 
Thirty-four new wind turbines are replacing the 438 existing 
turbines along Vasco Road.  These new wind turbines from NextEra 
Energy Resources (NextEra) will generate 150% more energy than 
the older ones. 
 
In compliance with the condition set forth by the Board of 
Supervisors, NextEra has started its safe-driving radio 
campaign.  The Board wants to ensure that drivers continue safe 
practices by keeping their eyes on the road, and not on the 
construction project. 
 
Vasco Road is a historically dangerous roadway.  I have worked 
hard over the last seven years on improving driver safety. 
 
The construction changes the landscape in that area.  My goal is that 
those who travel that road are aware of the change, aware of the 
construction, and that they are slowing down and driving safely. 
 
Construction is planned to be finished in November.  The turbines 
will be generating power by the new year. 
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Lea Castleberry, Deputy Chief of Staff 
Alison Olsen, Scheduler and Office Operations 

Karyn Cornell, East County Field Representative 

Jennifer Quallick, South County Field Representative 


